
April 23, 1996

CIRCULAR LETTER TO ALL MEMBER COMPANIES

(Home Office Only)

 

Re: Workers Compensation Insurance

American Cooperative Counsel on Compensation Technology

 

The North Carolina Rate Bureau, with several other independent workers compensation insurance rating organizations, is involved 
in a joint venture known as the American Cooperative Counsel on Compensation Technology (ACCCT). The attached letter 
provides some background information on the joint venture.

A questionnaire that has been prepared by ACCCT participants is also attached. The questionnaire is intended to provide 
ACCCT with information vital to our long range goals.

Your prompt return of the completed questionnaire will be greatly appreciated.

 

Very truly yours,

 

Jerry G. Hamrick

Workers Compensation Manager
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